
We kicked off the school year
with this theme around caring,
kindness and love by creating a
giant heart on the football
field! 

Mr. Brown led the whole school
at our assembly in celebrating
and welcoming our new
students with these three
traits and a huge round of
applause.  At Unity Elementary,
we show how much we care for
all students who come to us,
and the new kids sure
appreciated it!
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School has Started!

Sign, sign, everywhere a
sign..... 

Fun lyrics! We hope our new
area at the end of the day
makes it easier for both
staff and parents to
navigate where their
children are as they exit and
link up at the end of the day. 

We also want to say “Thank
You” to our wonderful bus
company Safeway for the
new bus numbers and signs
- they are working great! 1-
10, and it helps the littles
learn to count!

Pickup/Dropoff
Signage

Where Little Learners 
Expect Great Things! 

385 students, and more
registering daily (4K)
This is trending stable so
far.
Fully Staffed!
Phonics Screener
Beginning
“Walk to Read” starting
soon...
New Schedule getting
worked into, efficiencies
taking hold.
Fun being had by all!
Ms. Bazey’s class
enjoying MS Bingo!
We are so thankful we
get to always have and
celebrate with families
each year the ‘first’ day
of school for so many!!!

Caring, Kindness, and
Above All, Love.


